Pensacola, Florida 32524

I 002594 APREG 93

2 April 1993

Program Director
C-Span

400 N. Capitol NW

Ste 650

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Sir:
C-Span is my favorite network.

However, I was disappointed that Ross Perot's testimony before Congress on 24
March, on the North American Free Trade Agreement (NAFTA), was not shown.

Please air this most significant testimony. I think you really erred in not
alerting the American Public to this insidious treaty.

Yours trulyy






